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The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet Needs Your Input

KY 210 Improvement Project from KY-883 in Campbellsville, KY to KY 1618 in Hodgenville, KY.
Larue / Green / Taylor Counties - Item No. 4-80154.00

Public Information Meeting
Thursday, November 17, 2022, 5:00 — 7:00 p.m. EST
2 LOCATIONS (Same Materials)
Taylor County High School — Taylor County
Hodgenville Elementary School — Larue County

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet, Department of Highways, has scheduled a Public Meeting on the above
referenced project to be held Thursday, November 17, 2022, 5:00 to 7:00 PM EST at two locations: Taylor
County High School (2705 Old Hodgenville Road, Campbellsville, KY) and Hodgenville Elementary School (33
Eagle Lane, Hodgenville, KY). Note: Both locations will have the same meeting materials.

The purpose of this meeting is to obtain input from the public about proposed improvements on KY 210 from
Fairview Road (KY 883) in Campbellsville to Lincoln Parkway (KY 1618) in Hodgenville. Handouts containing
information about the project, a comment sheet, and displays will be available at the meeting and later online at
www.transportation.ky.gov/districtfour. Representatives from the KY Transportation Cabinet and their
consultant will be available to answer questions. Written comments will be accepted during the meeting and up
to December 17, 2022 after the meeting at the District-4 Office address listed below.

Written comments from this meeting will become a part of the official project record. Once compiled, the
meeting record will be made available for review and copying only after an Open Records Request has been
received and approved. All Open Records Requests must be submitted to the Office of Legal Services,
Transportation Cabinet Office Building, 200 Mero Street, Frankfort, Kentucky 40622.

Information concerning Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act will be available for anyone
interested in signing up for this process.

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), if anyone has disability and requires assistance,
please notify the Project Manager below no later than Monday, November 14, 2022.

Please address any questions regarding this meeting or project to:

Larry Krueger, P.E., Project Manager
Kentucky Transportation Cabinet, District 4
634 East Dixie Highway

Elizabethtown, KY 42701

(270) 766-5066; larry.krueger@ky.gov



